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I firmly and resolutely support mail-in voting. Democracy should make it easier to 

hear the will of the people, not harder.  Elderly, disabled, and rural citizens should 

have the chance to be represented. There is also significant costs savings associated 

with not have to staff multiple polling places and not losing man hours on election 

day. 

 

Do not mess with our mail-in voting. 


